Wilson, Tabatha

From: Bailey, John

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2013 8:23 AM

To: Fuller, Kim; Reiber, Loretta; Peltier, Hannah; Wilson, Tabatha
Subject: FW: El Dorado Chemical AR0000752

Attachments: El Dorado Chemical Company 001 Notification.pdf

From: David Sartain [mailto:DSartain@edc-ark.com]

Sent: Monday, November 11, 2013 4:15 PM

To: Shafii, Mo

Cc: Bailey, John; Schluterman, Amy; Greg Withrow; Kyle Wimsett; Larken Pennington
Subject: El Dorado Chemical ARO000752

Attached is El Dorado Chemical Company’s notification of discharge to Outfall 001.
Thank You,

David Sartain

David Sartain

El Dorado Chemical Company
Environmental Coordinator
Office: 870-863-1403

Cell: 870-312-1397
dsartain@edc-ark.com
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CHEMICAL COMPANY

November 11, 2013

Mo Shafii

Assistant Chief, Water Division

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive

North Little Rock, AR 72118-5317

Dear Mr. Shafii:

As required by the Pipeline Permit AR0000752 (Part Ill, Condition No. 2), we are
making notification to ADEQ that El Dorado Chemical Company started discharging to
NPDES OQutfall 001 on November 11, 2013 at 6:00am due to an emergency situation
with the Ouachita River Pipeline.

“I certify under penalty of law that this document and all attachments were prepared
under my direction or supervision in accordance with a system designed to assure that
qualified personnel properly gather and evaluate the information submitted. Based on
my inquiry of the person or persons who manage the system, or those persons directly
responsible for gathering the information, the information submitted is, to the best of my
knowledge and belief, true, accurate, and complete. | am aware that there are
significant penalties for submitting false information, including the possibility of fine and
imprisonment for knowing violations.”

Sincerely,
Greg Withr:
General Manager

A Whoity Owned Subsidiary of LSB industriss
Fax No. (870) 863-142¢



